As the members of W.A.D. are aware, W.A.D. frequently accepts articles
from contributors to be published in the “W.A.D. News.” In the April 2006
“W.A.D. News” an article written by Christopher R. Bauer was published in
the “Legislation from Around the World: News & Notes” section. In this
article, Mr. Bauer indicated that Vincent Parco was a convicted felon. It has
come to the attention of W.A.D. that Mr. Parco is not, in fact, a convicted
felon.

W.A.D. regrets that this misstatement was published in the “W.A.D. News”
and regrets any embarrassment this may have caused Mr. Parco.




